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NEW OFFERING FROM BESI

1

Parts Update #17-0328

BESI has just introduced The Safe Journey, a new tamper 
resistant harness for those students who like to sneak out 
of their securements. 

PLEASE CONTACT US FOR PRICE AND AVAILABILITY!

New BESI Harness
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


